


Dear fellow San Franciscan, 

Thank you for registering to vote as a Libertarian. 
And thank you for standing by your libertarian 
values at a time when it can seem like liberty is 
under assault from all directions. 

We want to hear from you! By scanning the QR code 
below, you can let us know what you’d like to see us 
work on this year and how you can get involved 
yourself. 

Starchild 
Chair, Libertarian Party of San Francisco 
(415) 625-FREE 
LPSF.org
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